
your Shire News  

BICWA is currently offering Community Webinars to 

help the town of Pingelly to help generate more       

volunteers for their clubs whilst also upskilling on a 

range of topics.  

In partnership with the Shire of Pingelly, BICWA is also 

offering a  club renovation toolkit. This toolkit is an on 

demand  8 module online course which gives           

community groups, sporting and recreational clubs the 

skills to build and strengthen their groups, attract new 

members and promote social inclusion. 

Each module is between 30-45 minutes and will include 

resources and activities to put your learnings into place. 

Interested in enrolling? Please look for the flyer in this 

Pingelly Times or contact Ellen Cook, Community        

Development Officer on 9887 1066 or                         

ellen.cook@pingelly.com.au to get signed up. 

Moorditj Youth Program 

Cr Bill Mulroney: 0427 871 191  Cr Jackie McBurney: 0427 944 456 
(Shire President)  (Deputy President) 
Cr  Karmvir Singh: 0457 680 994 Cr Bryan Hotham:      0477 004 157 
Cr Peter Wood:        0427 968 452  Cr Anthony Oliveri:      0499 795 792 
Cr Kacey Camilleri:   0410 666 056  Cr Peter Narducci:      0417 953 386     

 
It is hereby notified for public information that pursuant to the 
provisions of the Bush Fires Act 1954 the Shire of Pingelly has 
appointed the following Shire of Wickepin Fire Control Officers: 
 

Mr Roger Butler 
Mr Jim Hamilton 

 
as a Dual Fire Control Officers for the 2022/23 fire season. 
 
Andrew Dover 

 

BICWA Community Webinars 

On Friday the Shire of Pingelly was invited out 
to Pumphreys Bridge to experience  and take 
part in the Aboriginal Youth Program. The Pro-
gram is organised by Moorditj Youth and Sister 
Kate’s, and has proved to be a vital experience 
for the youth. The Shire of Pingelly would like 
to thank Moorditj Youth (Malcolm Jetta) and 
Sister Kate’s for inviting us to attend what is a 
fabulous initiative. The program will run over 6 
camp outs throughout the wheatbelt. It was 
fabulous to see many of our local kids attend 
this program and we look forward to the next 
one. 

Bush Fire Act 1954 


